
Resolution Honoring Annunciata Marino 
  

WHEREAS,  Ms. Annunciata Marino is stepping down from her position as Co- Chair of the 
Staff Subcommittee for the Energy Resources and the Environment Committee (ERE), having 
held this position since August of 2006; and  
 
WHEREAS, Ms. Marino is dedicated to public service, and is currently serving as a Utility 
Energy and Technology Policy Analyst for the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission; and  
 
WHEREAS, Ms. Marino has been a dedicated member of the ERE Committee Staff 
Subcommittee, having first been appointed in the mid-1990s, and has contributed much to the 
success of the ERE Committee; and,  
 
WHEREAS, During Ms. Marino’s tenure as ERE Staff Co-Chair she exhibited her wide-ranging 
skills and considerable knowledge by accomplishing the Staff Subcommittee’s goals and setting 
the tone for successful meetings and conferences; and 
 
WHEREAS, Ms. Marino’s work ethic, dedication, and recurring support for and knowledge of 
the subject matters important to the ERE Committee and NARUC’s general membership have 
earned the respect of all persons she has worked with, particularly the Commissioners and Staff 
who comprise the membership of the ERE Committee; now, therefore be it  
 
RESOLVED, That the Board of Directors of the National Association of Regulatory Utility 
Commissioners, convened at its 2010 Summer Committee Meetings in Sacramento, California, 
declares that NARUC, ratepayers, and all utility sectors have benefitted greatly from the 
dedication and public service of Ms. Annunciata Marino and extends to her its sincere thanks and 
gratitude for her many years of service. 
 
_________________________________________________ 
Sponsored by the Committee on Energy Resources and the Environment 
Adopted by the NARUC Board of Directors July 21, 2010 
 


